Bill L. Fox General Manager

September 12, 1980

Mr. Ralph Inzunza Committee on Chicano Rights 1837 Highland Avenue National City, CA 92050

Dear Mr. Inzunza:

Enclosed is the transcript you requested of the story broadcast by our station on September 10.

Sincerely,

Bill Fox

General Manager

BF/kt

Enclosure

cc: Tom Mitchell News Director QUOTE FROM STORY COVERED BY BONNIE WEINZLER AND BROADCAST ON KCST-TV ON SEPTEMBER 10, 1980

Rhine baby attempted kidnap. 9/10/80

"San Diego Police are looking for two men tonight in a 1962 white Ford Falcon or Fairlane, license number PRB 601.

Sally describes the man who attacked her as being a large man with dark hair and a mustache; and she also said he was slightly balding. The other man she saw only briefly. She said she thinks he's a Mexican."

...from downtown San Diego, BW, NC39.



8330 Engineer Road, San Diego, California 92111 (714) 279-3939

April 9, 1979

Messrs. Herman Baca & Ralph Inzunza
Committee on Chicano Rights
1837 Highland Avenue
National City, CA 92050

Dear Herman & Ralph,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation in our half hour documentary "Illegal Alien," A Different Perspective."

I am glad that I was able to work on this program because it gave me more insight into the issues. Also, I understand your "perspective." Your task in life is a very hard and complicated one....good luck.

By the way, "Illegal Alien,' A Different Perspective," received about 173 calls favoring the program and about 30 calls stating displeasure with it.

Please keep me informed regarding your activities. Again, thanks for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Maria Velasquez

Public Affairs Director



70: Herman a Ralphi FYI

8330 Engineer Road, San Diego, California 92111 • (714) 279-3939

FOV D MARIA VELASQUEZ

DATE APRIL 3, 1979

FROM RICHARD SCHREIER

SUBJECT FILM TRANSFERS

Per our conversation concerning the video tape to film transfers that you requested, I made a few contacts and came up with a price for a 25-minute and 47 second transfer. The price for an original master would be \$1,768.

I also recommend that they have a print made for safety reasons, which would probably cost in the neighborhood of \$400. The turn-around time on the project would be four to five days.

Any further questions, let me know.

RS/jw



Tim Chelling Editorial Director

HOSPITAL REFUSALS

Two recent incidents at University Hospital may only be the tip of the iceberg in an appalling exercise of patient juggling throughout San Diego County hospitals. The incidents raised questions as to University Hospital's willingness to accept patients unable to pay for medical care.

The possibility that any critically injured person may be deprived of needed medical care is a serious indictment of the medical community. But University Hospital is too easy a target in this case. This facility and others must contend with so much red tape that the patients could conceivably become buried in it. Who picks up the patient? Where is he or she taken? Who is responsible for payment? These are questions that must be answered clearly and concisely and all catch 22's must be eliminated. Doctors must be allowed to practice medicine and administrators must be able to administrate free from political considerations.

39 Alive calls on the County to sit down and work out a clear and reasonable protocol agreement with all of the area's hospitals on the transfer, payment and emergency treatment of all patients in San Diego County to include aliens. Each of us has only one life to live. That life should not become a pawn in any community's political disputes.

I'm Bill Fouch. We'd like to hear your comments.





Tim Chelling Editorial Director

BORDER PATROL CUTBACKS

Immigration Commissioner Lionel Castillo last week told the Civil Rights Commission that it was unlikely the Border Patrol would be granted any increase in manpower. Castillo noted that the Border Patrol could actually be facing cutbacks in staff. Increasing controversy over a proposed border fence, attention to the exploitation of illegal aliens and a continuing flow of people across the border into the United States emphasize the magnitude of border problems for the people of Mexico and the United States. The manning of the Border Patrol is only one element in a much more complex crisis. With border violence continuing to victimize both Mexican and American citizens and with no immediate change in present border policy in sight, a cutback in the Border Patrol may only serve to aggravate a delicate problem.

39 Alive opposes any cutback in the Border Patrol. We call upon San Diego's congressional delegation to exercise their influence in Washington to prevent cutbacks in the Border Patrol staff at this time.

I'm Bill Fox. We welcome your comments.

Broadcast over KCST-TV by Bill Fox, General Manager 6:30 PM and 11:00 PM Friday, November 24, 1978 6:30 PM and 11:00 PM Sunday, November 26, 1978 Visual: Border Patrol Shield

